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MEMORANDUM FOR: Director of Personnel
: ' Deputy Director for Operations
Deputy Director for Intelligence
Deputy Director for Science and Technology
Deputy Director for Administration

FROM: ' : 25X1°
: Acting Inspector General '

SUBJECT: Forthcoming Inspection of Entry-On-Duty
Processing

l. A three-man team of inspectors, headed by 25X1
| who is to be joined by will 5oy
soon begin an inspection of Entry-On-Duty processing. This

inspection was requested by the former DDCI earlier this year and 25X1

has been endorsed by the current DDCI. It represents a followup

to certain aspects of the 1980 survey of the recruitment process,

- but we will not attempt to revisit the entire range of issues
covered by that survey. '

2. The inspectors wish to talk with managers and other
personnel in those offices which are responsible for EOD
processing and in components which are taking on a significant
number of new employees. 1In addition, they intend to survey a
representative sample of recently hired employees so as to

"benefit from their perceptions.

3. It would be helpful to us if you would advise ,
appropriate senior managers that this inspection is about to take
place.

25X1

cc: Director of Security
‘Director, Office of Medical Services
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